
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Pippin, Zach <ZachPippin@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/18/2015 9:20:28 AM
Subject: RE: Videos

It did happen.  I didn’t realize we’d use the same one but I’m fine with using it. Let’s go ahead and push it out.  KV – 
can you send it out to Coach Tanner’s folks and Ted today.  Holly -  can craft a short email for Ted when he sends it 
out.  Let us know when they plan to send the email/air the PSA.
 
Thanks!
 
Swati
 
 
 
From: Priester, Nicole 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 9:08 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Pippin, Zach; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Re: Videos
 
The time was scheduled and she cancelled it and said she would film the PSA when she went to WIS. 
 
Rob- did that happen? I wasn't there. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 18, 2015, at 8:47 AM, Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Did N ever do the OneSC Fund videos for the Chamber and basketball games?  Ted Pitts and Coach 
Tanner had agreed to push those out for us.
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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